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I am Sharon Fickes, resident of Green Valley,, AZ Pima County 
Following are my comments for Board of Supervisors Meeting 02-07-23 

Agenda Item #35 Grant Acceptance/Health Department. 
This is a no cost 2 year term (GTAW-23-88) proposed to continue thru 3-2023 the immunization of children and 
adults focusing on COVID-19. Make sure this Grant continuation fails. Time to change the Pima County 
playbook and recognize that past mis-information should be recognized and stopped. This is written as a no­
cost extension. Yes there is a cost where the county will continue along the way spending funds and promoting 
vaccinations that are not proven to prevent, stop or help avoid various health issues. VOTE NO 

God Bless America 
Sharon Fickes 
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